
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16 September 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Year 11 Science Curriculum 
 
I am writing to you to update you on the Year 11 science curriculum. Historically, 
students have completed the majority of the trilogy course by the end of Year 10. As 
a department, we have then directed students towards either the triple science 
pathway or the trilogy science pathway at the start of Year 11. 
 
Obviously, school closure has impacted on the amount of time we have to cover the 
trilogy science curriculum content in sufficient depth. With this in mind, we will make 
our best efforts to continue to offer the triple science course at some point in the year. 
However, this may not be possible depending on possible further disruption to school 
openings and curriculum coverage of the trilogy course. 
 
We would like to reassure students and parents that studying trilogy science is not a 
barrier to subject choices in the sixth form or for future applications to university. 
 
We will update you again when we have further information regarding this matter.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs R Backhouse 
Director of Science 
 


